Craig. Sondra

From: Lenz, Bernard

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 10:06 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: : FOR Review - CSM - City Property on Isle La Plume
Sondra,

The Utility is OK with this CSM. No Utility issues.

Bernie

“The time is always right to do what is right.” - Martin Luther King Jr.

Bernard N Lenz, P.E. - Utilities Manager
City of La Crosse

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wi 54601

General Utilities Office Phone: 608- 789-7536

Direct Desk Phone: 608-789-7588

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 4:44 PM

To: Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann,
Shannon <Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: FOR Review - CSM - City Property on Isle La Plume

Attached is a CSM filed with the City for property on Isle La Plume in the City of La Crosse.
Please respond with your approval.

Thank you.

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




